Jerry Snyder

I am a cooperator and stake holder with WSU Dr. Brenton Sharratt concerning pm10 issues. Live in
Adams County Washington near Ritzville and Washtucna. We need to continue education and
discussion and provide incentives concerning wind erosion in our area. No-Till is not a complete
answer especially in the lower rain fall areas under 11 inches of rain per year. 10 inches in my case.
The economics of no-till are not always as consistent as summer fallow rotation.

Therefore, continued stubble cover especially on all soil types is important. With a State where 60
plus percent of our arable land is under 12 inches of rainfall this is imperative.

I would be willing to discuss more and help provide viable solutions.



